Kathleen Laney

Please do not approve any permit for this facility. Methanol is toxic and dangerous. It takes only a
small amount to blind and kill. The accidents-and there's always accidents because these facilities
are run by human beings- would be horrific with the potential deaths of both people, animals, birds
and wildlife. It is not enough to "trust" the plants' operators to "Mitigate". It cannot replace what it
will potentially destroy. We do not need this plant, and the risk it poses is not worth the potential
profit. In addition, the greenhouse gases that it puts into the atmosphere-some million tons-is
unacceptable. It flies in the face of every credible study on climate change that I have ever read.
We need to put less greenhouse gases in the atmosphere, not more. This is accepted science.
Please consider what you are putting at risk. Please do not allow this facility to operate.

Thank you

Kathleen Laney



